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USDA RURAL DEVELOPMENT JOINS WITH POWDER RIVER CONSERVATION DISTRICT TRADE SHOW
March 30, 2006 – Sheridan, WY -  USDA Rural Development has changed the date of their open house to coincide with the Powder River Conservation District Trade Show.  The PRCD Trade Show is scheduled for Friday, May 5, 2006 from 1:00 PM to 6:00 PM, at Harold Jarrad Community Hall.  The event is open to the public and everyone is encouraged to attend.
USDA Rural Development staff will be available to provide information regarding the 30 programs administered by the agency.  Rural Development has the unique distinction of being the only Federal agency that can provide assistance to build a rural community from the ground up.  Rural Development has programs to assist with essential community services, e.g. water and sewer, streets, lights and utility service lines.  Rural Development also has programs to assist small business to start-up and/or expand and provide assistance for home ownership loans to income-eligible applicants.
Del Tinsley, Wyoming State Director stated, “USDA Rural Development has initiated an “Adopt a Community” program.  The purpose of the program is to make the staff available to small communities that may not be aware of the services which Rural Development can provide.”
Kaycee was selected by the North East Local Office as their “Adopted Community” for this year.
USDA Rural Development consists of three areas: Rural Housing, Rural Utilities and Rural Business-Cooperative programs. Five Local Offices, located in Afton, Riverton, Sheridan, Worland, and Torrington handle program delivery in Wyoming. To contact the State Office in Casper, call (307) 233-6700.
USDA Rural Development is an Equal Opportunity Lender, Provider, and Employer.  Complaints of discrimination should be sent to: USDA, Director, Office of Civil Rights, Washington, D.C. 20250-9410

